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Media Alert

Florida Supervisor of Elections Association Announces
Scholarship Opportunities For College Students

Hendry County, FL - The Florida Supervisors of Elections Association is proud to announce an exciting scholarship opportunity aimed at supporting our next generation of leaders.  In a commitment to furthering education and civic engagement, the Florida Supervisors of Elections is offering three $1,200 scholarships to college students across the state, according to Hendry County Supervisor of Elections Sherry Taylor.

Applicants must be registered Florida voters and live in the state for at least the preceding two years. Applicants must be either a Political Science, Public Administration, Business Administration, or Journalism/Mass Communication major and be at least a junior in college. Students must be enrolled or accepted as a full-time student in a senior college or university in Florida and have maintained at least a “C” average or above for the previous year. 

The deadline to apply for a scholarship is March 8, 2024. Applications are available online at hendryelections.gov or may be picked up from the Hendry County Supervisor of Elections office, 25 E.Hickpochee Ave., LaBelle or 1100 S. Olympia St, Clewiston.

Applications must be submitted to the elections office of the county in which the applicant is registered to vote. Each county will select one finalist to send to the FSE Scholarship Committee for consideration.  

For additional information, please visit hendryelections.gov or call 863-675-5230.
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